April 25,2018
Dear Parents,

The LAST chicken tenders and fries order for the year is from May 22-
June 12th. Each meal will cost $6.00. Please note that this order is only
for a 4-week period.

Please check off which weeks your child will be having this lunch and send
in the bottom portion of the page along with payment no later than 8:30
AM on Wednesday, May 16th. You must fill out a form for each child in
your family!! NO LATE ORDERS WILL BE ACCEPTED!"

Please do not drop off orders to the office.

Thanks,
Mrs. Hanna

Child’s Name

Class

Chicken Tenders and fries lunch

Tuesday, May 22

Tuesday, May 29

______Tuesday, June 5

—____Tuesday, June 12

Total Enclosed:




